
Parental Support for Volunteer 

Opportunities 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Volunteer Coordinator's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am the parent of [Child's 

Name], who is eager to participate in the upcoming volunteer opportunities organized by 

[Organization/School Name]. I wholeheartedly support their interest and enthusiasm for giving 

back to the community. 

We believe that volunteering not only helps others but also allows young people to develop 

essential skills, build friendships, and gain valuable experiences. I am confident that this 

opportunity will be beneficial for [Child's Name] and will further inspire them to engage in 

service projects in the future. 

Please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address] if you need any 

further information or if there are forms that need to be completed. 

Thank you for providing such wonderful opportunities for our children. I look forward to hearing 

from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 


